
 

                                             

 

New Club Announcement 

Dear Sierra College Student,  

Sierra College’s Information Technology (IT) department has started a Women in Tech Club (WiT), and we 

would love to have you join in the community! 

“The future belongs to those 

who believe in the beauty of 

their dreams.” 

 -Eleanor Roosevelt 

 

1. Awesome Community  

2. Support from students and 

speakers in same interest 

field 

3. Opportunity to network  

 

Leadership Council: 

CEO: Heather Moore 

COO: Estefany Salinas  

CFO: Jamie Christman 

CMO: Inna Timofeyeva 

 

Club Advisor:  

Malena Prinzing 

 

The Women in Tech club is a community of students from all 

backgrounds and skill levels interested in learning more about 

technology.  

 

The mission of WiT is to cultivate talented technology students while 

educating their peers on how they can leverage technology to improve 

their current and future careers. 

At club meetings we will: 

• Provide support/friendship/networking with other women in 

Sierra's IT program 

• Bring in guest speakers from the IT industry to talk about their 

experiences. 

• Reach out to local middle school and high schools to pique the 

interest of young women. 

• Invite recruiters to come in and talk about career opportunities 

in IT.  

If this sparks an interest to you, please join us on Discord and at our 

bi-weekly meetings on Mondays at 5:30pm via Zoom. 

 

 

https://discord.gg/UAqdV9pEZd/
https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/93239667316?pwd=R2dSc3RaeVA0eGJURXpHcDNTaGl6UT09



